
Dates for the Diary 
 

22nd March – Last day of term 
Easter Holidays 
8th April – Back to school 
6th May – bank holiday Monday 
23rd May – Church Service – Year 1 
24th May – last day 
25th May-2nd June – Half term 
21st June – Sports Day 
3/4th July – Y4 at middle school 
8/9th July – KS2 performance 
19th July – Last day of term 
22nd July – INSET day for staff 
22nd July–2nd Sept –Summer Holidays 

 March 22nd 2024 

 

office@st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk 
Tel- 01889 228730 
www.st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk 
Head Teacher – Mrs Jo Moult 

 

 

Worship 
We have been following the Easter  
story in our worships – the last supper,  
the betrayal of Jesus, the sadness of  
Good Friday and the happiness and celebration of 
Easter Sunday- Hosanna! 
The Leopards class depicted the story beautifully in 
church and their clear, confident voices were amazing 
to listen to, as was the singing from the Leopards and 
the choir, and we thank God for the wonderful 
talents our children have.  
The staff and I would like to wish all our children and 
families a very happy Easter.  
 

 

 

. 

Monday 8th April 
 

We are excited to welcome the fabulous author and illustrator,  
Steve Smallman, to our school.  He will spend the whole day with  
the children, illustrating and reading his stories and inspiring our  
children to write their own stories.  
He will be in the Hall at the end of the day signing  
some of his books (see images) for children to buy,  
and families are welcome to come and meet him.   
Each book is £6.00 and can be paid, cash or card. 
 

Science Week 9th-12th April 
 

Steve Smallman loves to write 
stories about poo – so, why not 
continue the theme into  
Science Week!! 
 

We are going to turn ourselves into 
poo detectives, checking out ‘crime’ 
scenes on The Croft and sorting and 
classifying different types of poo.   
The children will be using their 
knowledge of carnivores, herbivores 
and omnivores to explore and 
examine the diets of various animals.   
What a wonderful week to find out 
about the extraordinary power of 
poo !!! 

This week.... 
A huge thank-you to everyone 
who made Easter Bonnets for 
the parade.  The imaginations 
and creative talents of you all 
was amazing to see!  The 
children were proud to parade 
in front of their families.  
Thank you so much for coming 
and being such a lovely, 
supportive crowd!   
A massive thank-you for your 
generosity, supporting our 
Easter Tombola.  You raised a 
whopping £330. The disco 
raised £150 – all proceeds 
going back into school  
to spend on the children. 

Bee Competition 
Please see the letter,  
which has come home today, about 
our Bee the Change competition! 
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Attendance in School 

This week’s attendance is 93.4%  
which is an increase from last week.  
Attendance for the whole term is 

95.4% 
We will still aim for our 97% target next 
term! 
 

 

 

Celebration Worship  
Friday at 3.00pm  

 

All families are welcome to join us for 
Celebration Worship on a Friday. 
The door at the back of the Hall will be 
open at 2.50pm, you will need to sign in, 
via the QR code, then take a seat. 
 
 
 

Cheesy Bean 
Wrap 

 

 
 
Uttoxeter Lions - Easter Egg Hunt 

30th March 2024   
10.30am at the  

Heath Community Centre Garden.   
Free to enter and open to all children  
under the age of 12. 
The Lions support our school,  
especially for our “Croft on the Heath”. 
Come and have some fun and do a Treasure 
Hunt for Easter Eggs!! 
 
 

Croft on the Heath 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please make sure your child has 
their wellies and a pair of old 
tracksuit bottoms in a bag for their 
Croft Day. It will often be muddy 
and/or wet and the children won’t be 
able to access outdoor learning, if 
they haven’t got their wellies/old 
trousers/waterproof.  
  

School Dinner price increase 
 

Aspens have increased the price of 
school dinners to £2.55, due to the 
continued increasing costs of 
producing school meals.  Nursery 
dinners will increase to £2.35.  This 
increase will take place from 8th April 
2024.   Sorry for any inconvenience. 


